
01-04 March 1999 LTBP hosts an environmental education
workshop led by Monique Trudel in
Kigoma, Tanzania.

08-18 March 1999 Intensive taxonomic training course for
the regional BIOSS teams in Kigoma.

19 March 1999 Renovation of the Centre de Recherche
(CRH) Uvira, DR Congois reinitiated after
delays due to insecurity in the region.

22 March - Regional BIOSS teams survey Mahale
  08 April 1999 Mountains National Park, Tanzania.

15-16 April 1999 Project management meeting in UK to
discuss the recommendations of the Mid-
Term Evaluation.

18-21 May 1999 Vicki Cowan represents LTBP at the LTR
Project meetings in Lusaka, Zambia.

25-27 May 1999 LTBP holds its Tripartite Review
(riparian countries, NRI consortium and
donor/executing agencies) in Nairobi,
Kenya

28-29 May 1999 UNOPS representatives, Mr. Ingolf
Schuetz-Mueller and Ms. Margaret Chi,
visit Bujumbura and meet with the
Minister of Land Planning and the
Environment, the National Co-ordinator
for Burundi, and members of the LTBP
Bujumbura Station.

28 May - David Silverside, LTBP Project Manager
  05 June 1999 for NRI, visits Bujumbura and Uvira

Stations.

05 June 1999 Ms. Cecile Gakima in Burundi and Mr.
Bartholomew Tarimo in Tanzania
co-ordinate activities in their respective
countries to commemorate World
Environment Day.

01-18 June 1999 Alan Mills, GIS specialist, visits
Bujumbura,  Kigoma, Dar es Salaam and
Lusaka in a mission to evaluate existing
GIS capacity in the region and prepare
for the transfer of the LTBP GIS to the
region.

Calendar of Progress & Upcoming Events

20 June 1999 Ms. Karen Zwick joins LTBP as the
Socio-economics facilitator.  She is based
in Bujumbura, Burundi.

30 June - IWACO, a Dutch environmental
  12 July 1999 consulting company, completes a clean-

up and environmental impact assessment
of TANESCO, the Tanzanian power
station, in Kigoma.

05 July - Twelve African students (three each from
  13 August 1999 Burundi,  DR Congo, Tanzania and

Zambia) participate in the Nyanza
Project, an intensive training course for
university students designed to give
classroom, laboratory and field training in
the geology,  limnology and biology of large
tropical lakes.

07 July - LTBP hosts a “Training of Trainers”
  17 July 1999 workshop in Bujumbura. Led by Ms.

Rachel Roland and Ms. Monique Trudel,
four participants from each riparian
country, attended, representing NGOs and
national institutions charged with
environmental education.

22 August 1999 LTBP celebrates the completion of
renovations and the installation of new
equipment in the Centre de Recherche en
Hydrobiologie in Uvira, DR Congo.

24 August 1999 Mr. Robert H. Lindley joins LTBP as the
Fishing Practices Facilitator.  He is based
in Bujumbura, Burundi.
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